
The Board of Trustees of Beta Theta Pi Fraternity reaffirms its complete  
and total opposition to hazing in all forms. 

The Fraternity is committed to fostering and maintaining a culture across 
all of its chapters that honors the values upon which the organization was 
founded and promotes the dignity and safety of its members, friends and 
guests at all times. 

The Fraternity believes the entire Greek community must act with urgency 
to ensure that the behaviors and conditions which led to the tragic deaths of 
Timothy Piazza and other undergraduate fraternity men are not tolerated. 

As such, Beta Theta Pi renews its commitment to hazing-prevention 
education, resources and strong accountability within our brotherhood. 
Likewise, the Board of Trustees will do all within its authority to advance 
Beta’s mission of developing men of principle for a principled life.
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